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Miss Kaitlyn 

Hello, 

I have been working for Stepping Stones for 7 
years now. I’ve been in Toddler 1 for a few 
years now and can’t see myself working 
anywhere else. We can’t wait to begin 
teaching your children letters, numbers, 
colors, and more.  

Meet Your Teachers 

Miss Heather  

Hello, 

I have been working for Stepping Stones for 
10 years now. I’m so excited to start this new 
school year with your children. We have lots 
of hands on crafts and activities to share with 
them! 

What to Bring 
 Outdoor Shoes 

 Blanket/ Swaddle/ Stuffy for Nap 

 AM Snack and Lunch 

 

Miss Kaitlyn September 29th  

Important News 
We look forward to beginning your children’s 
learning career here at Stepping Stones. We 
will be incorporating hands on learning 
experiences through crafts and monthly 
baking. We are excited to really get to know 
each child in our classroom and provide them 
the necessary tools to develop and graduate 
on to Toddler 2.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact either Kaitlyn or 
Heather anytime throughout the year. 

Week 1 – All About Me 
 
Week 2 – Fall Baking 
 
Week 3 – Fair Season 
 
Week 4 - Apples 
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